
 

Lots of things will be different from Year 2, but lots of things will 

be the same.  

Here are some important things you need to know about Year 3. 

You will now be either in Kingfisher Class with Mr Hare 

           

 

Or in Puffin Class with Miss Collings 

           

 

 



 

We will have two LSAs working alongside our classes. They are Ms 

Scott and Mrs Rose 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

You will walk to your classrooms through the main entrance gate. You 

will follow the path along the edge of the carpark, and past the 

fences, and then go in through the main entrance, where the 

office is. One person like your parent, grandparent or older brother 

or sister can walk you to the main entrance if you want to or they 

can say goodbye at the gate.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



You will walk past the office; you will see one LSA on your journey to 

direct you to the classrooms. Walk down the hallway to find your 

locker and your classrooms.  

 

You can put your coat, bag, and lunch box in your locker. You can 

keep your glasses in the tray under your table. All your stationary 

will be in your zippy wallet in your tray under your table. You do not 

need to bring any stationary into school.  

 

 

 

 

 

Lunchtime 

In Year 3 all children eat their lunch in their classroom. If you are 

a home packed lunch you will get your lunchbox and return to your 

classroom. If you are school dinners, you walk to the hall, collect 

your dinner and walk back to your classroom to eat your lunch.  

 

 

 



 

 

You will be playing on a new playground as you are now in KS2. There 

are so many areas for you to play on and explore including the Trim 

Trail, the playground, the Amphitheatre, the field, or you can relax 

and read a book in Mrs Kerr’s garden.  

 

 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you back to school in 

September. Have an amazing Summer break.  


